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Dear Members of Parliament,

 

I am very opposed to Mr Pyne’s bill, the Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to Choose)
 Amendment Bill 2016 because it:

·         Would allow unborn children to be killed right up to the moment of birth;

·         Ignores the serious physical and psychological effects of abortion on women;

·         Could coerce doctors, nurses and health workers into performing a barbaric
 procedure against their consciences;

·         Dismisses overwhelming community opposition to changing the law; and

·         Fails to address the desperate plight of women who tragically see abortion as a
 solution.

The affect on women through the knowledge that they have killed their own child haunts
 them for life particularly on the anniversary of the child’s killing.

There is no Obstetrician that would say that when a women is pregnant that she is
 pregnant with a blob of cells they would affirm very strongly that a baby is

growing in the mother’s womb. We are not in the 1970’s anymore floundering in the
 dark. Technology particularly ultrasounds give scientific evidence in the form of
 photo’s

of the baby.

This is really another case of the Emperor's new clothes; we all know that we are killing a
 baby which is a heinous act, something that this civilization will be judged for by
 future generations as barbaric.

Please do not vote for this bill rather vote for women and the little Queenslander’s who
 are the future of this State and future voters.

Cheers

Anthony Quinn
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